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IMPORTANT

ANNOUNCEMENT
What does this
mean for you? 

Grants Funded

The Mountainside Education
Foundation wishes to thank the
Mountainside Community for their
continued support throughout the
years. 
We are excited to announce
that we will continue our
mission as the grant committee
of the PTO. 
MEF will transition from an
independent organization to a
committee that will be part of the
PTO. We look forward to working
together and will continue to help
teachers further enrich the
education of our students.

MEF AND PTO ARE JOINING
FORCES!!
We will still continue to fund
grants for Beechwood and
Deerfield Schools. Starting in
September you can use this link
to apply for grants.
The maximum amount that
will be awarded per grant is
$800. Any grant request over
this limit will be discussed on
a case by case basis.  
Any questions- please 
contact Danielle Ward at-
fischerward@gmail.com 

Six Million Voices
Keeping the Stories Alive
Hillside Food Bank Trip
Sgt. Adam Rich- 
Always Connected

Math Tools
Living Voices
Camp Bernie

Deerfield Musical
STEAM Robotics

BJ Ward
Flexible Seating

Contact Forces Unit

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeCSserzPQs1MdbkTrcQCUgIDY7pTNTMQPj5AOIMOAFgFuKjg/closedform

